
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL RECOMMENDATION SUMMARY 
 
 DATE:  2009 November 24 

revised 
 
 

SUBJECT: Request for Proposal # 335 – Wide Area Network 
 

 
 

Approval has been granted to award the contract to Bell Canada to provide Wide Area Network.  
Services will be for a ten-year period ending on January 31, 2021. 


